
Please keep the air we share in the workplace fragrance-free 
and safe for everyone. Chemicals used in scented products 
�can make others sick, especially those with fragrance 
sensitivities, asthma, allergies and other medical conditions. 
�The Scent Policy is in place so we can all breathe easy, 
knowing that our health and comfort are safeguarded.

gov.nl.ca/scentpolicy
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